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 Dearest Guild Members, 
 
Happy New Year. Looking forward to a wonderful upcoming year for the guild. 
We have much to look forward to this year. 
 
We are trying to plan programs for 2020, and will have a meeting immediately 
following the guild meeting this month. Please plan to stay and provide input if 
you are able and interested. 
 
See you soon! Happy Quilting 
 
 
Happy Quilting! 
 
  
 
Kathy 
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Officers  & Committee 
Members 
 
 President   
   Kathy Hill    
Kathyhill.ch@gmail.com   
                         
 Vice President              
Sandy Hicks 
hickssl@appstate.edu 
     
Secretary  
  Colleen Eskridge 
colleeneskridge@gmail.com 
                                                    
 Treasurer      
 Georgie McKenzie  
georgiemcknz@aol.com 
 
Newsletter 
Patricia Gustafson 
Pgustafson36@gmail.com 
 
Friendship 
Linda Seamster 
seamster@charter.net 
 
Workshops 
Sue Sweet 
sssweet@bellsouth.net 
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December Minutes, 2019 

Kathy Hill opened meeting, welcomed members and introduction of 
guests / new members. Thanks to Luncheon decorating committee, 
Outrageous Colors. 

Minutes corrections, Chris Zimmer does have a November Birthday.  

Minutes approved. 

Reports: Treasurer, G. McKenzie, Beginning Balance $5306.25.  
$20.00 for dues was deposited, $72.20 expenditures for workshop and 
luncheon expenses. Current Balance is $5,254.05.  
 

Programs:     Workshops 3rd Tuesday of the month 

December- Christmas Party/ outrageous color challenge 

Jan. Patty Blanton scrap quilts       UFO finishes and 4 Patch posey  

Feb. S. Sweet     Scalloped edge 
 

Membership- 56 members currently 

Friendship- L. Seamster - donation quilt forms and labels available.  

Publicity/Newsletter- guild email, 
mountainlaurelquiltguild1@gmail.com 
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New Business- Raffle quilt, committee leaning toward J. Neimeyer quilt 
to be finished by volunteers. S. Sharpe may quilt pending final details. 
Show and share of donation quilts by L. Seamster  

Drawing won by Sue Stell.  

Show and Tell of Outrageous Color challenge.  

Winners, B. Murry, L. Stewart, C. Tanner, S. Stell, J. Sanders and C. 
Eskridge. Prizes were selected.  

 

Show and Share 

Gail Lund Schuette- quilt made for her hubby 

Susan Sweet –  donation quilt 

Brenda Murry- donation quilt 

Mary Noble- donation quilt 

Lynda Steel- donation quilts 

Diane Holley- donation quilt 

Jill Sanders- donation quilt  

Sue Stell- donation quilt and 1 quilt 

Jerra Unglesbee -donation quilts 

  Meeting was adjourned by K. Hill 

Respectfully submitted by C. Eskridge 

 


